
 

 

2013 – 2014 Sports Premium Funding: Breakdown 

Rationale: 

Following the success of The London 2012 Olympic Games, the 
Government is determined to ensure a lasting legacy from ‘The 
Games’. Developing an enjoyment of sport and physical activity, 
together with promoting active healthy lifestyles in children, are 
aspects of this.  

As a result, the Government is providing additional funding for the 
academic years 2013-2014 and 2014-2015 to improve provision of 
physical education (PE) and sport in primary schools. The money is 
provided by the Departments for Education, Health and Culture, 
Media and Sport and can only be spent on provision of PE and sport 
in schools. 

Sports Premium Priorities 

• Increasing participation in PE and Sport 
• Developing sporting excellence 
• Development of physical wellbeing 
• Developing healthy lifestyles 

At Horton Mill, we provide all of our children with quality and varied 
physical education lessons with access to additional sports provision 
throughout the year. We aim to help our children develop a healthy 
lifestyle and reach their full potential, as well as, improve their 
attainment and achievement in physical education. 

 

 


